
At the July 7/8, 1994 Board meeting, consensus was reached on the following principles regarding 
ERDF: 

1. There is a need for a disposal facility.  
2. The facility should be limited to waste from Hanford cleanup.  
3. In order to carry out the values of protecting the Columbia River and getting on with the cleanup, 

work should proceed on the planning and design of the first phase without commitment to a 
specific site. The agencies must address and respond to the issues that have been raised in the 
small groups in an expeditious manner. A list of these issues is attached. 

Statement of Intent: With respect to the word "commitment" as used above, the intent is not to 
commit a considerable amount of money to a particular site, in an irrevocable manner. With 
respect to the word "expeditious", as used above, the expeditious response will be done in the 
context of public involvement, including working with the Hanford Advisory Board. 
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For questions or comments, please send email to Hanford_Advisory_Board@rl.gov  
HAB Consensus Advice #2  
Subject: Principles Regarding ERDF  
Adopted: July 7-8, 1994, Letter to Tri-Parties  

ADVICE TO THE TRI-PARTIES CONSENSUS ON 
PRINCIPLES REGARDING THE ENVIRONMENTAL 
REMEDIATION DISPOSAL FACILITY (ERDF) AND 

REMAINING ISSUES  
July 7/8,1994
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